
Upcoming Functions: 

• November 13, 2018 — Board Meeting, 6:00 at Olde Towne 

• November 10, 2018 — Fall District Meeting at Camp John Hope 

• December 6, 2018 —  Annual Gifting Luncheon, 11:30 at Olde Towne 

• December 13, 2018 — East Cobb Civitan Holiday Party ~ Karras’s  
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Some of us get accused of trying to start celebrating the Holiday Season too soon 
(present company included).  If you are one of the guilty parties, you can rest easy now 
because the holidays are literally just around the corner.  I just heard Ron Gant on Good 
Day Atlanta tell us Thanksgiving is two weeks away, and we all know who is at the end 
of the Macy’s Parade  ... 
 
As we get set to enter this special time of year, I think I speak for all of your Leadership 
Team in wishing you blessings of health, happiness, and success this Holiday Season. 

The 2018 East Cobb Wine & Vine Market by all accounts, was a smashing success!  For 
everyone that solicited sponsors, tracked down auction donations, sold raffle tickets, con-
tributed wine for the wine pull, and invited guests to our event — thank you for all of 
your hard work — it really paid off this year! 
 
It’s hard to get a real firm count on the number attending (due to no-shows from presold 
tickets, etc.), but this was by far one of our most well attended events ever! 
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Roselle is still sharpening her pencil to arrive at the final proceeds from the event, 
but we’re looking to net close to $20,000 after all of our expenses are paid.  This 
is close to $5,000 more than last year!  
 
Based on the feedback we’re receiving from guests in attendance, everyone had a 
great time.  There seemed to be more bidding activity than most recent years, and 
we sold around 70 bottles of wine in the popular Wine Pull!  
 
As always, we’re looking for feedback (good or bad) on how we can improve our 
event.   Please don’t hesitate to reach out to Craig (craigwilk@bellsouth.net) or 
Roselle (rosellew@bellsouth.net) with any suggestions.  
 
Please turn, or scroll, to the last few pages of this newsletter for some snapshots 
taken by our roving paparazzi at the Wine & Vine.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Make sure to mark your calendars for Thursday, December 6th.  We’ll be having 
our Annual Gifting Luncheon, where the proceeds from our Wine & Vine will be 
distributed to the organizations the East Cobb Civitan Club supports each year. 
 
This luncheon celebration is one of highlights of our Civitan Year that you don’t 
want to miss!  It is such a wonderful opportunity to see the “fruits of our labor” 
helping out so many individuals in our community.  
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President Mike will be having his Q1 ‘18 Board Meeting on Tuesday, November 13th, 
6:00 at Olde Towne.  This is an important meeting as he will be discussing upcoming 
plans for next year.  And remember, Board Meetings are open to all club members, if 
you’re interested in learning more about the club’s “business side” of things ...  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Once again this year, Mary and George have generously offered to host our annual Club 
Holiday Party.   The par ty is going to December 13th, please plan to ar r ive around 
6:30 to relax with your club friends.  Bring your favorite side dish to share, along with an 
adult beverage of your choice. The club will be supplying the turkey and ham. 
 
Mary and Gerorge’s address is 100 Bannock Ct, Roswell, GA 30075.  We’ll be sending 
out directions for those of you that haven’t installed Waze on your phone yet.  
 
This is a great time to socialize, and totally unwind, with your fellow club members.  The 
highlight of the evening (besides the great food) is the White Elephant Gift Exchange.  
For this festivity, bring a unisex gift (valued around $20), to be stolen and enjoyed.  
 

This promises to be a fun evening !!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      Newsletter Editor:  Craig Wilkinson  /  craigwilk@bellsouth.net 

Club Website:  www.eastcobbcivitan.org       

District Website:  www.georgiacivitan.org 

 

The East Cobb Civitan Club 

P.O. Box 7502  

Marietta, GA 30007 
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OFFICERS 

PRESIDENT MICHAEL KRENGEL 

PRESIDENT-ELECT  DANIEL WHITE 

SECRETARY MARGE KRENGEL 

TREASURER RICHARD WURST 

  

    

GOVERNOR  MARY KARRAS 

GOVERNOR-ELECT MARY KARRAS 

AREA 3 DIRECTOR RYAN LASTINGER 
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